
 

23 January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We have a small number of tickets left for the England v Italy Six Nations rugby match at 
Twickenham on Sunday 9 March. 
 
If you would like to take one of these places for your young person, please email Mrs 
Colman (hcolman@carringtonschool.org) and she will add this to your ParentPay. The 
cost of is £35. You can pay this in full or by two instalments. The first instalment of £20 
is due by Monday 27 January and the remaining £15 is due by 20 February. 
 
All the details about the trip can be found in the original email sent home HERE. If you 
have already paid for a ticket note this is secured and there is nothing further to do. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
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